
Department of Land Conservation and Development 
635 Capitol Street NE, Suite 150 

Salem, Oregon 97301-2540 
Phone: (503) 373-0050 

Fax: (503) 378-5518 
www.oregon.gov/LCD 

September 5, 2018 

Nick Green, City Manager 
City of John Day SENT VIA E-MAIL 
450 East Main Street 
John Day, Oregon 97845 

RE: Notice of DLCD Decision – Eastern Oregon Economic Development Planning 
Project 

Dear Mr. Green: 

We are pleased to offer the City of John Day consultant assistance via the Eastern Oregon 
Economic Development Planning Project. Your request for assistance was selected from among 
31 requests covering 51 communities submitted to the Department of Land Conservation and 
Development. The work will be coordinated by Grant County for the cities within the county. 
Thank you for returning your signed Memorandum of Understanding; work should be authorized 
to proceed soon. 

If you have any questions about the work, please contact your DLCD regional representative, 
Phil Stenbeck, at 541-325-6924 or phil.stenbeck@state.or.us, or Economic Development 
Specialist, Kirstin Greene, at 503-934-0017 or kirstin.greene@state.or.us.  

We look forward to working with you on the project. 

Sincerely, 

Gordon Howard 
Community Services Division Manager 

cc: Phil Stenbeck, DLCD Regional Representative 
Kirstin Greene, DLCD Economic Development Specialist 
Tabatha Hoge, DLCD Grants Administrative Specialist 
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